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21st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 28th April, Year 5 will be taking part in an exciting day of Ancient Greek workshops in school to
enhance our topic, ‘What was the greatest legacy of the Ancient Greeks?’ The day will be led by ‘Portals to
the Past’. You can find out more about the day here:
https://www.portalstothepast.co.uk/classes/ks2-ancient-greeks/

In order to meet costs for running this experience, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.82 per
child (£2.41 if your child receives Free School Meals), which is to be paid in the usual way via Parentmail by
Friday 21st April 2023.

To really enter into the spirit of things, we would like the children to come dressed as Ancient Greeks –
large t-shirts tied at the waist/bed sheets will completely suffice! If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact your child’s class teacher.

Best wishes,

The Year 5 Team
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